Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 550 Vance Street Waynesville, NC 28786



Phone: 828.456.2030 Fax: 828.456.2034 Website: waynesvillenc.gov

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

"Come play with us!"

ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING

December 18, 2019 5:30 PM

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:33 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Mackie McKay, Wallace Messer, Nicole Kott, Megan Houser, Lee Starnes, Wayne Finger, Sarah Massie and Kim Gardner.

Dan Shultz and Michelle Claytor were unable to attend.

New Business:

- The monthly report for November was reviewed.
- Rhett reported that the Craven / Calvary Street Park Project will go on as originally planned. Rhett had spoken to Lynn Forney, the director of the Pigeon Street Community Center and she was okay with the public playing basketball there except for 8 am to 5 pm in June, July and August and 3:30 to 5:30 pm on the other months. However, if her group was not using the basketball court during that time the public was welcomed to play. We will go ahead as planned and get a shelter, bar-b-que grills and small playground if we have enough money. We budgeted \$60,000 and just over \$2,000 was raised at a golf tournament.
- Our next meeting will be on January 15 at the Pigeon Street Community Center. This will be a public meeting in order to update our master plan. Parks featured will be Chestnut Park and the new park across Richland Creek from the Waynesville Recreation Center.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:09 pm.

Respectfully Submitted, Rhett Langston, Director

Proud members of



